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PC Committee

From: Tasha Kama <tasha@facehawaii.org>
Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2017 7:39 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Hawaiian Practioner and Conservationist

Do not underestimate the people who took better care of this place, their people and the environment than we
are currently doing now.

Molokai and Lanai have qualified people to do this.

Tasha Kama




